Arrangements of Drainage Services
Department’s services

The Drainage Services Department (DSD) announced today (March 1) that
starting from tomorrow (March 2), its public services will largely resume as
normal.

a€« In the interest of public health, various measures will be
implemented to reduce social contact and prevent the risk of the spread of
COVID-19. Such measures include:

*All DSD staff and members of the public will have their body temperatures
checked when entering DSD premises. Only those with normal temperatures will
be allowed access; and
*DSD staff who need to perform duties involving face-to-face contact with the
public will wear a mask. Members of the public entering DSD premises are also
required to wear a mask.
a€«

DSD facilities will continue to be temporarily closed for public visits
or other educational purposes until further notice.

a€«< The DSD will continue to review the situation and adjust relevant
preventive measures as and when necessary.
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